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Dear Sir Arthur,

Thanks very much for giving me an opportunity to 

comment on Professor Eve's note of March 10th.

I hardly need say that I and all the other members of 

the mathematical staff realize that there is necessarily 

close relation between Mathematics and Physics, especially in 

certain inter-relating branches of these subjects, 

that it will be to the great advantage of both departments and to

a very

We also realize

the honour of the University for the Department of Mathematics and 

the Department of Physics to work together in co-operation and in 

the greatest possible harmony,

I can say for all the members of the mathematical staff 

that we shall be careful to consult Dr. Eve and be advised by him 

on all matters affecting his department for which provision 

possibly be made in, or by, our department.

As for the Mathematical Board it does not seem to have 

been continued or provided for in the new regulations of the 

University.

can

If the renewal, or creation, of such a Board is in 

contemplation, its constitution, duties, and powers, will have to 

be determined after consideration by some committee, composed 

perhaps of the Deans of Arts and Applied Science, and of members of 

the departments which have close relations with mathematics, viz
• t

.

■ ■m
m

0

.

,::g

:

18
: À ■FX'.V *

-,

______________________________________

XeT


